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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we looked at the Bible – identifying the old and new testaments as well as some of the 

books. We also looked at the People of God frieze and picked out things we could see to make 

links to stories in the Bible. 

In English, we began reading our story of Oliver and the Seawigs. We predicted what the 

story would be about as well as looked more closely at the main characters.  

In Maths, we recapped our place value knowledge looking at thousands, hundreds, tens and 

ones. 

This year as part of our new curriculum we have introduced a core concept for each big term 

which links history, geography, art and DT. We began by looking at water networks in 

Geography and shading in art as part of our Impact and Power Concept. 

This week’s theme in Collective Worship was trust. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Lucian for his beautiful joined up handwriting and perseverance with it that 

he is now able to write in pen and Sofia for her neat presentation and ambitious use of 

punctuation. 

Headteacher's Award: Ivy for showing curiosity in RE when looking at a picture. She 

described a mountain as representing courage because it is difficult to climb a mountain. 

Shining Stars: William, Isla, Louis, Danny, Sebastian, George, Lucian, Zac 

Pupil Voice: “If you are knocked down three times you get up six times.” - Rufus 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Wednesday 17th September: Flu jabs 

Friday 19th September: PTA Coffee Morning 

Fridays is outdoor learning so please can children bring in wellies and clothes they don’t mind 

getting dirty. 


